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A word from our president...

As we get to the close of this year, we need to start thinking towards next year.
We are still looking for people to serve on the Board for next year. Don't worry,
we are not looking for someone to replace me. We are looking for a Vice-
President and a Corresponding Secretary. If anyone is interested in either of
these positions, let me know. On a similar note, if you are interested in teaching
a class, reach out and let us know. We can help find a time that works for
everybody.

A few reminders...

- Our next Business Meeting is December 3rd. Please come early for the Holi-
day Party. Subs and drinks will be provided but please bring desserts and
cookies to share.

- The new keys will be passed out at the December 3rd Business meeting.
Reach out to Lynn Des Jardin if you will be in need of one. Thanks!

~ Jerry

Next Business Meeting,

%‘” e@(;/€, Tuesday, January §

7 pm.
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A Note from the Outreach Coordinator ! |
! Ronda Bermke ¢ bermke@centurytelnet i

A special thanksto the Algoma Area Chamber of Commerce for their donation to the
Packerland Kennel Club for our participation in their Farmers' Markets this past summer. The
Club members that were able to participate in these three events were great ambassadors
of their dog breeds and the Kennel Club. Special thanks to Bill and Sarah Krouse for organiz-
ing these events! THANK YOU!

Sweet Street 2018 was a smashing success! Thank you to those members who were able to
take some time to share their dogs with the youth of our community! Special thanks to Mary
Jones for setting up and Amy Kluth for cleaning up! What a fantastic group of dogs!

Melinda Witbro and Golden Retriever “Gabriel”
Tammie Scheich with Dogue De Bourdeau “Reba” and Boxer “Roc”
Cheryl and Ken Sulewski with Collies “Satin” and “Sage”
Tom Jones with English Cocker “Roni”
Mary and Gordy Jones with Irish Wolfhounds “Hadrian” and “James”
Dan Vermeulen with Golden Retriever “Chloe”
Carly Van Laanen with Rottweiler “Deacon”
Kay Detampel with Shelties “Liam” and “Sheldon”
Amy Salzbrun with Rottweiler “Ansel”
Amy Kluth with English Cockers “Ricky”, “Erin Rodgers” and “Joni
Debbie Austin with Belgian Tervuren “Ritz”
Bree Draves with Am Water Spaniel “Indee”
Wendee Draves with Am Water Spaniel “Tucker”
Becky Koutnik with Shelties “Stoli”, “Zeppelin” and “Lyla”
Emily Reiser with Boxer “Bilbo”

More Outreach
next page...




Upcoming Outreach Programs

NWTC: Thursday, December 6th~ 11:30 a.m. -1 p.m.
This is a fime to visit with the students prior to their finals.
Relaxed socialization with the students.

St. Norbert College: Tuesday, December 11th ~ 3 - 4:30 p.m.
This is a time to visit with the students prior to their finals.
Relaxed socialization with the students.

UW-Green Bay: Monday, December 17th ~ 3:30 - 5 p.m.
This is a fime to visit with the students during their finals week.
Relaxed socialization with the students.

If you are able and willing to participate in these college events,
please let Ronda know at bermke@centurytel.net.

PKC Oufstanding Volunteer
et Of the Year Award

LUNTEER
VO mth [t’s that time again to nominate a PAC member for the Oufstanding Volunteer of the
Year Award Please submit the name of a member you feel is deserving of this award to Lynn
(desjardinlynn@gmailcom). Don’t have email? You can leave a note in Lynn’s maibox in the office at the

Club.

The PKC Board wil vote on the nominees in December and the award will be presented to the winner at
the Annual Awards Banguet in Spring, 2019. Please remember all nominees need to be members of

Packerland Kennel Club.

PKC Outstanding Volunteer of the Year Award Nominee

(Please submit no later than December 20, 2018.)

gName of Nominee:
: Your Name:
: Reason for nominating this PKC member (optional):



mailto:bermke@centurytel.net

Hello and Happy Holidays!

I'm thrilled to be serving Packerland Kennel Club as the new Agility
Training Coordinator! My Sheltie, Parker and I have loved being part of
the Agility program as a competing team and volunteering since I moved
to Green Bay two years ago. I'd like to thank Keith Rosin for his years of
dedicated service and continued support of this program. I look forward
to seeing Keith and Takoda involved in training and succeeding in
competitions!

If you haven't tried Agility and are interested in learning more (or know
someone who is) about this companion sport which builds confidence,
increases owner/canine bond, and provides a rewarding mental/physical
experience please let me know! There are many paths into the great
world of Agility and I'd love to help get you started. It's a great sport for
dogs of all ages and skill levels.

If you are already involved in the Agility program, please consider
volunteering. We need instructors and assistants for classes. Your time
and knowledge are critical for the program to grow and for others to
learn. We need volunteers to teach and assist for the 8-week session
starting January 23rd and 24th.

Intro to Agility Wednesdays from 5:00 - 5:45 3 Assistants

Beginners Agility Wednesdays from 6:00 - 6:45 1 Teacher & 1-2 Assistants
Novice Agility Wednesdays from 7:00 - 7:45 1 Teacher & 1 Assistant
Intermediate Agility Thursdays from 8:00 - 8:45 1 Teacher & 1 Assistant

Please feel free to reach out to me at julie8arker@gmail.com or
(920) 933-9940.

Kindly,
Julie Barker


mailto:julie8arker@gmail.com

-
You're InviTed

Packerland Kennel Club
Cordially invites you o join us

for the 2018 Holiday Party

Monday, December 3 = 5:30 pm,
with the December Business [Meeting to folow at 7 pm

Assorfed Subs, Soda & Water provided

Please bring your favorife holiday cookies & desserts to share.

Please RSVP to Luynn (desjardinlynn@gmailcom) if you plan to attend
Any questions, please contact Lynn or Mary Jones (jonesmaryynn@aolcom).

Don’t miss the funl

Hope To see you all December 3rd




PACKERLAND KENNEL CLUB

MERIT AWARD

AWARD GUIDELINES

To claim a merit award, a title must have been earned between January 1 and December 31, 2018. If you think your dog has finished a title, but haven’t received noti-
fication, call AKC to verify your points and/or legs to meet the DEADLINE (January 15, 2019).

Club policy gives one (1) merit award for an individual dog for each title earned to the owner (co-owners may purchase a duplicate award from PKC if they are
members in good standing with the Club).

To request an award, the owner of the dog must be a member in good standing (not a trainee) and the dog must live primarily with the club member requesting the
award. Only one plaque per dog will be awarded. The owner of the dog must have completed the required volunteer hours during the year or pay a $25.00 fee to PKC.
Please submit one Merit Award form per dog regardless of the number of titles earned.

Only AKC titles and titles recognized by AKC (accompanied with an AKC title certificate) will be awarded by PKC (including CGC and CGCA). Additional title
plates for titles that are awarded by other clubs (other than AKC, including single breed parent clubs) may be purchased by the owner. (For awards other than from
AKC, black title plates are $5.20 each and gold plates are $6.50 each.) The dog must earn an AKC title to be awarded the initial awards plaque by PKC.

Only one MACH/PACH/PAX award plaque will be awarded per dog. Additional poles will be added to the plaque as the dog accumulates multiple agility champion-
ships.

No awards will be given retroactively.

THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS-THIS APPLICATION MUST BE TURNED IN NO LATER THAN THE DEADLINE STATED ON THIS FORM!
THE FORM MAY BE MAILED TO CAROL LIEBL, 1524 WEISE STREET, GREEN BAY, WI 54302 OR BROUGHT TO THE PKC OFFICE.

st el sl et e sl s sl sl R sl el sl Rl Rl Rl R ks s Rl Rl Rl Rl Rl R Rk s Rl R s Rk ok
AKC Registered Name of Dog
Call Name of Dog Breed AKC#

Has This Dog received a previous award from PKC YES NO
If yes, please see the bottom of this sheet regarding new plates for your plaque.
Titles Won: (A copy of the title certificate MUST accompany this form!) Use additional sheets if necessary.

Abbreviation Date Titled Completed
Abbreviation Date Titled Completed
Abbreviation Date Titled Completed
Abbreviation Date Titled Completed

Best In Show/High In Trial: Name & Date of Show
Owner (PKC Member requesting award) Phone number
I have completed my volunteer hours: YES  NO If NO, I have enclosed the $25.00 fee.

I have read the above merit guidelines and have completed my service hours or paid the $25.00 fee to Packerland Kennel
Club.
Member Signature

[ 1 My dog does not have a plaque.

[ 1 My dog needs an entire new gold plate. The black title plate(s) should read:

[ ] My dog just needs a black title plate and it should read:

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION : January 15, 2019
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Packerland Kennel Club
P.O. Box 10244
Green Bay, WI 54307-0244

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

The Paw Print is a monthly
newsletter sent to all
Packerland Kennel Club
members. Comments and/or
contributions are welcome.
Contributions can be
emailed to the editor.

Editor: Lynn Des Jardin
(desjardin.lynn@gmail.com)

The deadline for the January
issue is:

Saturday, December 15, 2018

Important note for Class Instructors:
Your current key to the PKC building will no longer work as of December 21,
2018. Please see Lynn Des Jardin to sign out a new key
at the Business Meeting on December 3, 2018. Thank you.




